
From: Cathy Swenson
To: McRae, Angela
Subject: Amendment to time City Council meetings
Date: March 14, 2019 1:01:38 PM

Good Afternoon,

I wish to advise I am against the change in time from 5 p.m. to morning. I believe the evening
meetings allow working people and those who are unavailable during the day to attend,

Thank you,

Cathy Swenson 
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